
                                       

Our story this half term is The Queen’s 

Hat, by Steve Antony. 

You can find a video of this story on our 

class curriculum page on the Discovery 

website. 
  

 

      

              
 

          

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back!  

We hope you had a lovely Christmas Break. We are very happy to be back at school and are looking 

forward to lots of exciting activities and learning taking place this half term. 

                 

Key Stage 2 Newsletter – Spring Term 1 2022 

 Michelle’s Class  

Our Curriculum:   
We have many exciting activities planned this half 

term.  

 

In History we are exploring how Middlesbrough has 

changed. To help us with this, we will be using the 

Discovery minibus to go on a tour of Middlesbrough 

to look at the town’s landmarks. We will then write 

a recount of our trip in our English lessons. 

 

 
 

Our topic in Science is classifying animals. As part of 

this we will have a visit from ZooLab. The ZooLab 

workshop will allow us to experience and find out 

about a wide range of animals. 

   
                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you 
 Thank you for continuing to include the 

home/school book in your child’s bag every day. 

  

Thank you for continuing to return both library 

books and reading books. The children are always 

excited to take their new books home! 
 

 

 

 

We are continuing to use the Showbie app to send you photographs and information about 

your child’s learning. Please send your responses so we can share these with your child in 

school. 

Please let us know if you are unable to access Showbie and we can support you with this.  

Health, hygiene and safety 

In our PSHERE lessons this half term, we 

will be learning about how to keep 

ourselves healthy, clean and safe. We are 

going to practice brushing our teeth, 

washing our hands, brushing our hair and 

crossing the road safely.  

 

PE 

Our PE days are on a Monday and Thursday 

afternoon.   

We have now provided all children with a 

Discovery PE kit of shorts, t-shirt and plimsolls.   


